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BETSIE CREEK CROSSING FALL NEWSLETTER  
 

RECAP OF SEPTEMBER’S ANNUAL ASSOCIATION MEETING 

We started the meeting with a report of our finances and the fact that we came in under 

budget with the entrance renovation and common area development. This is due to not 

being able to install a water feature at the entrance. Our entrance is a main utility 

easement full of underground lines, digging of any kind would be too risky.  Instead we 

have increased the budget for the common area.  

We have installed a swing set from Apple Fence Company, a wonderful bench built and 

donated by our association treasurer Chris Hasse, a split rail fence to designate a safe 

zone for play and safety signage to keep drivers aware of the possibility of children at 

play.  Some other suggestions by meeting attendees are getting a picnic table, which 

we are considering. Let us know what you think.  We would like you all to know how 

wonderful our association volunteers are, we could not have completed the project 

without your help! What a wonderful job you all did and our new subdivision sign is just 

spectacular! 

In addition, was attendees’ discussion about speeding concerns. FYI, in case you didn’t 

know that our speed limit is 25mph, not 45mph for cars, motor bikes, golf carts, 

snowmobiles..etc. Also discussed are concerns about the school bus. All drivers must 

STOP when the bus is stopped and the lights are flashing. Busses are now equipped 

with cameras and violators will get a citation. 

ANNOUNCING THIS HOLIDAY SEASON’S 

BCC Christmas Holiday Decoration Contest! 

We encourage all of you to go all-out with holiday decorations this 

December. We will have a Secret Santa Judge to award the winner of a 

gift certificate to a local restaurant! We need to show-off our community 

pride!  You could win the Clark Griswold Award for the Most Holiday 

Lights! Let’s give Morgan Run and Cycle Moore a run for the 

money! Booyah! 



Don’t forget to visit our updated website betsiecreekcrossings.com where you can get 

a copy of our bylaws. Also, you can like us on FaceBook! 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 


